
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
President’s Cabinet Action Notes 

February 7, 2024 
 
 
1. Cabinet reviewed and commented on the following standing item: 

a. Cabinet approved an Immediate Need Request from Human Resources – a $150,000 
one-time request for legal services. 

 
2. Cabinet reviewed the final draft of the Core Inquiries document that will be submitted to the 

ACCJC visiting team.  This document will prepare the team for their site visit, which is 
scheduled on February 28th and 29th.  

 
3. Cabinet reviewed the draft Agenda for the February 14, 2024, Board Meeting. 
 

Dr. Martha Garcia 
President/CEO 

https://www.mtsac.edu/president/cabinet-notes/2023-24/02-feb/1a_Immediate_Needs_Request_PC_2624_Legal-Cabinet_Approved.pdf

